Steven's notes from July 8, 2019
VASA meeting

1). Web Site:
a) As of 7/8 we have sold 491 on line memberships.
b) VASA is currently out of stickers, awaiting delivery this week.

2). Membership:
a) Membership forms need to be submitted each BOD meeting.

3) Events:
a) Mt. Washington: July 27, 58 tickets still available.
b) Mt. bike event went well thanks to VASA, s organized help.

4). Great Trails Workshop:
a) Event went well, the organizers were able to complete in two days rater
than the three scheduled due to VASA’s organization.

5) Safety:
a) Safety course held on June 1, was 100% certification.

6). Trails:
a) Please update all landowner permission slips and town ATV ordinances
ASAP.
b) Dave Guilderdale to start trail work off Oregon Road this Wednesday.

7) Law Enforcement:
a) Danny has been meeting with various law enforcement agencies setting
up patrols.
b) If you feel that a sheriff is needed, contact Danny to make the call to the
sheriff’s office.

8) Act 250/ Vt Trail Alliance:
a) Danny is attending weekly meetings to keep on top of this to make sure
nothing will negatively affect ATV trails is going on without our knowledge.
There have been some happenings that Danny will give a verbal update on at
the meeting.



9) Finances:
a) New fiscal year has started.
b) Audit will be ongoing from now to September.

11) COMMITTES:
a) Reviewed Joint Committee Conference Call and tasks per committee.
Financial & Policy Committee — contact Gary Nolan.
1) No report this month.

Membership & Public Relations Committee — contact Adam Lane
1) No report this month.

Trails Committee — contact Lloyd Church
1) No report this month.

12) Old Business:
a) Nothing at this time.

13) New Business:
a) VASA now have 22 clubs.



